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Part 3
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Land Acknowledgement 
Together, let us now pause as we acknowledge the Indigenous Peoples of all the lands that we are 

on today, from wherever we are virtually participating in today’s meeting. Let us take a moment to 

acknowledge the importance of the land we each call home.

We do this to affirm our commitment and responsibility to improving relationships between 

nations, and to improving our own understanding of local Indigenous Peoples and their cultures.

We acknowledge the ancestral and unceded territory of all the Inuit, Métis, and First Nations people 

who call this nation home.

Let us now join in a moment of reflection to acknowledge the harms and mistakes of the past and to 

consider how each of us, in our own way, can move forward in a spirit of reconciliation and 

collaboration.
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Webinar Housekeeping

Question BoxChat Box

Recording Evaluation

The Chat feature is disabled 
during this session.

Type questions in the Q&A box.
We will answer as many as 

possible during the presentation. 

A recorded version of this 
webinar will be available on 

OARC’s website.
www.ontarc.com

After the webinar, a pop-up 
screen asking you to complete a 

survey will appear.  Your feedback 
and suggestions are appreciated.
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Our Time Together
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Provisional Agenda 
Template 

Minute Template “Understanding Our 
Law” Guide



The Fixing Long-term Care Act, 2021 (FLTCA)

• The term “Residents’ Council” is used forty-nine (49) times in 
the FLTCA

• The FLTCA provides a framework for Residents’ Councils

• The relationship between the Residents’ Council and the 
home’s leadership is just as important

• OARC is here to support your Residents’ Council
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Connect with us – we look forward to hearing from you!
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